
 
 

 

 

 

September 12, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Our York Catholic High Schools are looking forward to welcoming Grade 8 
students to their upcoming High School Information Nights taking place this 
Fall.  
 
The High School Information Night provides students and their parents with a 
chance to tour the high school facility, learn about the various programs and 
options available to them, and meet current staff and students who can answer 
questions about high school. 
 
Students from our school are in the boundary for Sacred Heart Catholic High 
School. I hope that you and your child will be able to attend the Sacred Heart 
Catholic High School Information Night on November 9, 2017 at 7:00 pm.  
 
For further information about YCDSB’s High School Information Nights, please 
visit www.ycdsb.ca 
 
Yours in Catholic Education, 
 
R. M. Amos 
Principal 
 

 

http://www.ycdsb.ca/

